

Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group Business Meeting November 07, 2000

The meeting came to order at 7:05 p.m. at Trev Deeley Motorcycles

Dave and Darrell rode tonight.

The Muscular Dystrophy Association has presented our Chapter with an engraved gavel, in thanks for our help.

OLD BUSINESS

- 1. The Fraser Valley Toy Run was a success, with approximately 750 people in attendance.
- 2. October 21 and 22 were the Buell Demo Rides this was the best yet, with approximately 60 riders.
- October 28 was the Halloween Party at the Rocking Horse Lounge, with 40 people in attendance great costumes, and lots of prizes. Lots of fun had by all.
- 4. A reminder that the LOH Casino Night for November 11 has been postponed until March 17, 2001.
- 5. A reminder that the Outreach Society has a food drive and Deeley's have a drop-off box located in the store.
- 6. The Vancouver Community College truck and sportster draw will be held November 17.
- A reminder of the Grey Cup Social at the Rocking Horse Lounge on November 26

 all are welcome.
- 8. The advanced riders course was a huge success, and we are hoping to have more. There may possibly be a Road Captains seminar in the works.